WA BHM SCHOOLS

‘ Buffalo Hanover Montrose

February 28, 2022

Greetings BHM Families,

Effective February 25, 2022, the CDC exercised its enforcement discretion to not require that
people wear masks on buses or vans operated by public or private school systems, including
early care and education/child care programs. The CDC made this change to align with updated
guidance that no longer recommends universal indoor mask wearing in K-12 schools and early
education settings in areas with a low or medium COVID-19 Community Level.

In the revised guidance, the CDC clarifies that the TSA mask mandate for public transportation
does not apply to public or private schools, including early care and education/child care
programs. Therefore, masks will no longer be required on BHM buses, effective Monday,
February 28th. BHM students, staff and bus drivers may wear masks on buses if they choose
to do so.

Thank you for supporting us as we continue to provide a place where students can dream,
believe and achieve!

Sincerely

T P

Scott Thielman
Superintendent



